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Toronto, May 30, 2021 
 
 
Dear Mrs. Maria Manuela Sardo-Antunes. 

 
 

“For God so loved the world that He gave His one 
and only Son, that everyone who believes in Him 

shall not perish but have eternal life” (John 3.16). 
 
 
On the behalf of our whole parish community, please accept our heartfelt 

condolences on the passing of your beloved mother, Mrs. Rosa Ramos Sardo. Be sure of 
our solidarity, prayer and support. We have prayed for her soul at the Holy Eucharist 
this weekend, Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity. As Christians, we rely on Christ's 
promise of eternal life. Therefore, we truly believe that your mother is living in God and 
being embraced by his eternal love. 

In the beautiful pictures shared in your mother’s obituary, we can see a glow of 
happiness in her face, her beautiful and joyous smile, particularly when she was 
surrounded by her loved ones. May her best memories remain with you, cherished as a 
priceless treasure. 

We will keep you and your entire family in our prayers and heart. And, please, 
remember that we are here for you. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Fr. Willyans Prado Rapozo, SCJ 
St. Helen’s Parish Administrator 
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